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iVHITE HOUSE 

'ASHrnGTON 

uc~~c er 17, 1976 

Dear Bruce: 

I was certainly pleased to receive your recent 
thoughtful letter and your enthusiastic offer 
to help in my campaign. 

The issues are certainly on our side and I am 
confident that, with the help of my friends 
and supporters like you, the voters will give 
us a mandate to continue the job we have 
commenced. 

Again, many thanks for your offer of assistance, 
which I have relayed to my campaign staff. 

With warmest personal regards, 

Alger 

Vero 32960 
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